
February 11, 2015 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #141591 

 INSTALL NO PARKING DECEMBER 1
ST

 TO MARCH 1
ST 

 ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST WOODLAWN COURT 

 FROM WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE TO NORTH 50
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install a “No Parking December 1
st
 to 

March 1
st
” restriction on the north side of West Woodlawn Court from West Wisconsin Avenue to 

North 50
th

 Street. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of this parking 

restriction will improve the flow of traffic on the roadway during the winter months, due to the narrow 

street width of twenty-four feet. Since the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we 

have no objection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


